
October Walk and Dinner 
 

Once again the weather knew we were going out, the strong winds gave 
us a break and the sun came out. We had a lovely stroll up through 
the valley of Whitirea Park to overlook the Titahi Bay Golf Course 
and then down to the calm waters of Shelly Bay. It is great to see so 
much planting happening in the area. We walked around the coast and 
admired the many views along the way. Gary and his son walked some of 
the way with us, but Gary has some backpain at the moment and just 
did some of the walk. When we returned to the carpark we met up with 
Gary and went off to Denny's. The meal with good company was lovely.  
 

 



 
 


